From: Reanne MacKenzie
Sent: 17 February 2020 20:22
To: Planning
Cc: james reiss
Hugh Nolan
Subject: Ref 2020/0646/T

Dorota Rejman

Dear Camden Planning,

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the removal of trees at 114 Highgate Road. I live at and am a joint free holder of the building. I speak for all freeholders when I say we fully support this tree removal. The reason this removal is important is because the trees are causing subsidence issues to all of our buildings (the terrace starting at 112 and up to 118).

However I cannot access your website to see the application (the link to search for planning applications simply does not work). Therefore, please can you send me a PDF copy of the application so that I can check that all of the trees that are putting our buildings at risk have been covered. If necessary the application may need to be amended to ensure that all of these trees are included.

I look forward to hearing from you

Many thanks,

Reanne MacKenzie